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23rd September 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
School Photographer – October 2020 

 
As highlighted in the term dates sent home at the end of the summer term, Nicky Wood Photography 
will be returning to Court Lane Academies this October to photograph the children for their individual 
pictures. All children will have their individual photograph taken for school records but there is no 
obligation for families to purchase. 
 
These will take place on the following dates: 
 

 Junior School – Individual photos will take place on the morning of Wednesday 7th October 
 

 Infant School - Individual photos will take place on the morning of Thursday 8th October 

 

Unfortunately, due to the present situation we are very sorry that we are unable to have Infant or 
Junior sibling photos taken in school this year.  Nicky Wood Photography has offered that family 
portraits can be booked with her directly at her studio in Alresford by calling 01962 732828 or emailing 
info@nickywoodphotography.com should you wish to have a sibling photo this year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs J Ramshaw 
Head Teacher of Court Lane Academies 
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